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Comments: Here is what i think about this whole revision Plan. The Forest is a very large place and we need
more user access for ALL USER GROUPS NOT JUST HIKERS. the Gallatin among others Forest service
districts has been under the thumbs of special interest groups for decades Pushing there wildness agenda
claiming that Migration of certain animal species is no long adequate. | have seen more Elk, Moose, Bear,
Mountain Lion, Goats to name a few in areas where there are motorized use then in other areas like the
Absarokee Beartooth Wildernes. We Need More Not Less areas to Recreate we as a Society are a growing
populations and shutting down current user access is not going to help in the long run it is only going to Congest
and funnel people into small areas. There are only a hand full of people that venture out more then 5 miles for
the trail head so lets keep creating recreational opportunities so we as a people can still explore all the western
united states and JUST NOT ON FOOT, but do it with Great care to our surroundings. | am for more Not Less
when it comes to Motorized and Non-Motorized use.



